
 

HOGWARTS SCHOOL of WITCHCRAFT and WIZARDRY 

Dear Miss Lila Grunfeld, 
We are pleased to inform you that you have been invited to 

my Harry potter-themed 20th birthday party.  
Costumes and magical attire are encouraged. 

The party will be held on January 2nd at 14:00 
on the Koninginneweg 91 

Yours sincerely, 

Julia Neugarten      



 

HOGWARTS SCHOOL of WITCHCRAFT and WIZARDRY 

Dear Miss Harmke Baars, 
We are pleased to inform you that you have been invited to 

my Harry potter-themed 20th birthday party.  
Costumes and magical attire are encouraged. 

The party will be held on January 2nd at 14:00 
on the Koninginneweg 91 

Yours sincerely, 

Julia Neugarten 



 

 

HOGWARTS SCHOOL of WITCHCRAFT and WIZARDRY 

Dear Miss Cato Boeschoten, 
We are pleased to inform you that you have been invited to 

my Harry potter-themed 20th birthday party.  
Costumes and magical attire are encouraged. 

The party will be held on January 2nd at 14:00 
on the Koninginneweg 91 

Yours sincerely, 

Julia Neugarten 

 



HOGWARTS SCHOOL of WITCHCRAFT and WIZARDRY 

Dear Miss Renske Swildens, 
We are pleased to inform you that you have been invited to 

my Harry potter-themed 20th birthday party.  
Costumes and magical attire are encouraged. 

The party will be held on January 2nd at 14:00 
on the Koninginneweg 91 

Yours sincerely, 

Julia Neugarten 

 



HOGWARTS SCHOOL of WITCHCRAFT and WIZARDRY 

Dear Miss Sarah Hannigan, 
We are pleased to inform you that you have been invited to 

my Harry potter-themed 20th birthday party.  
Costumes and magical attire are encouraged. 

The party will be held on January 2nd at 14:00 
on the Koninginneweg 91 

Yours sincerely, 

Julia Neugarten 

 



HOGWARTS SCHOOL of WITCHCRAFT and WIZARDRY 

Dear Miss Desiree Kroep, 
We are pleased to inform you that you have been invited to 

my Harry potter-themed 20th birthday party.  
Costumes and magical attire are encouraged 

The party will be held on January 2nd at 14:00 
on the Koninginneweg 91 

Yours sincerely, 

Julia Neugarten 

 



HOGWARTS SCHOOL of WITCHCRAFT and WIZARDRY 

Dear Mr Mees Kersbergen, 
We are pleased to inform you that you have been invited to 

my Harry potter-themed 20th birthday party.  
Costumes and magical attire are encouraged. 

The party will be held on January 2nd at 14:00 
on the Koninginneweg 91 

Yours sincerely, 

Julia Neugarten 

 



HOGWARTS SCHOOL of WITCHCRAFT and WIZARDRY 

Dear Miss Nicky Vos, 
We are pleased to inform you that you have been invited to 

my Harry potter-themed 20th birthday party.  
Costumes and magical attire are encouraged. 

The party will be held on January 2nd at 14:00 
on the Koninginneweg 91 

Yours sincerely, 

Julia Neugarten 

 



HOGWARTS SCHOOL of WITCHCRAFT and WIZARDRY 

Dear Miss Eva de Haan, 
We are pleased to inform you that you have been invited to 

my Harry potter-themed 20th birthday party.  
Costumes and magical attire are encouraged. 

The party will be held on January 2nd at 14:00 
on the Koninginneweg 91 

Yours sincerely, 

Julia Neugarten 

 



HOGWARTS SCHOOL of WITCHCRAFT and WIZARDRY 

Dear Miss Sofie Drost, 
We are pleased to inform you that you have been invited to 

my Harry potter-themed 20th birthday party.  
Costumes and magical attire are encouraged. 

The party will be held on January 2nd at 14:00 
on the Koninginneweg 91 

Yours sincerely, 

Julia Neugarten 

 



HOGWARTS SCHOOL of WITCHCRAFT and WIZARDRY 

Dear Mr Sam Schwarz, 
We are pleased to inform you that you have been invited to 

my Harry potter-themed 20th birthday party.  
Costumes and magical attire are encouraged. 

The party will be held on January 2nd at 14:00 
on the Koninginneweg 91 

Yours sincerely, 

Julia Neugarten 

 



HOGWARTS SCHOOL of WITCHCRAFT and WIZARDRY 

Dear Mr Roeland Neugarten, 
We are pleased to inform you that you have been invited to 

my Harry potter-themed 20th birthday party.  
Costumes and magical attire are encouraged. 

The party will be held on January 2nd at 14:00 
on the Koninginneweg 91 

Yours sincerely, 

Julia Neugarten 

 



HOGWARTS SCHOOL of WITCHCRAFT and WIZARDRY 

Dear Miss Julia Neugarten, 
We are pleased to inform you that you have been invited to 

my Harry potter-themed 20th birthday party.  
Costumes and magical attire are encouraged. 

The party will be held on January 2nd at 14:00 
on the Koninginneweg 91 

Yours sincerely, 

Julia Neugarten 


